# Đề thi tiếng Anh lớp 7 giữa kì 2 - Đề số 1

Task 1: Choose the word with a different way of pronunciation in the underlined part.					
1. A. del <u>a</u> y	B. h <u>a</u> te	C. d <u>a</u> te	D. c <u>a</u> reful		
2. A. documentary	B. <u>e</u> nter	C. violent	D. dir <u>e</u> ct		
3. A. h <u>ea</u> r	B. b <u>ea</u> r	C. cl <u>ea</u> r	D. <u>ea</u> r		
4. A. l <u>i</u> vely	B. k <u>i</u> te	C. dr <u>i</u> ven	D. l <u>i</u> ttle		

Task 2: Choose the word with a different stress pattern1. A. distanceB. poster2. A. balloonB. prettyC. fatherD. notebook

Task 3: Choose the best option to complete each sentence

1. All the audience couldn't stop laughing because the "Minions: The Rise of Gru" cartoon was so \_\_\_\_\_ .

- A. boring
- B. bored
- C. interesting
- D. interested

2. Mai: \_\_\_\_\_ does it take from Hanoi to Ho Chi Minh City by plane? - Thuong: About 1 hour 45 minutes.

- A. How long
- B. How often
- C. How old
- D. How far

### 3. You should be careful when you \_\_\_\_\_ the road.

- A. cross
- B. go
- C. walk
- D. run

4. Hoang \_\_\_\_\_\_ the photos at the Songkran Festival in Thailand last April.

- A. take
- B. takes
- C. taken
- D. took

#### 5. I think we \_\_\_\_\_ stay up late because it's harmful to our health.

- A. should
- B. shouldn't
- C. would
- D. wouldn't

6. Don't forget to wear a \_\_\_\_\_ whenever joining in traffic because it's an important way to protect your head.

A. helmet

B. hat

C. cap

D. coat

7. I couldn't go to school in time \_\_\_\_\_ I caught the earliest bus. The traffic was so heavy.

A. so

- B. although
- C. however
- D. but

8. Ngoc: How often is the Lim Festival celebrated? - Man: \_\_\_\_\_.

A. In June

B. Every year

C. In Bac Ninh province

D. Quan Ho singing and playing games

9. I always think of \_\_\_\_\_\_ - a symbol of new beginnings and hope which is often used to decorate homes and businesses during Tet.

- A. moon cake
- B. peach blossom
- C. The Golden Palm
- D. Easter Bunny

10. The local female singers wear their own traditional \_\_\_\_\_ including "ao tu than" and "non quai thao".

- A. costumes
- B. perfumes
- C. floats
- D. hats

Task 4: Read the passage and choose the correct answer to each question.

Daniel Jacob Radcliffe is an English actor who (1) \_\_\_\_\_ born on July 23, 1989 in Fulham, London, England. Radcliffe (2) \_\_\_\_\_ acting at a young age and soon went on to star at eight years old. He is best known for (3) \_\_\_\_\_ Harry Potter in the Harry Potter film series, which is one of (4) \_\_\_\_\_ film series of all time. Since the 2000s, he has appeared in a wide variety of films such as fantasy, drama, comedy, action or even thriller. I am a fan of Radcliffe (5) \_\_\_\_\_ he is talented and warm-hearted. He is a role model who inspires me a lot in chasing dreams.

1. A. is	B. was	C. were	D. be
2. A. begins	B. begun	C. begin	D. began
3. A. play	B. playing	C. plays	D. played
4. A. the famous	B. the most famous	C. most famous	D. best famous
5. A. because	B. although	C. however	D. though

Task 5: Read the passage and answer the questions.

The Coffee Festival in Dak Lak is an annual event that honors the coffee culture of the Central Highlands region. The festival was first held in 2005 and has continued every March since then. The festival is celebrated in Buon Ma Thuot City and includes a range of activities such as coffee tastings, coffee competitions, and cultural performances. The Coffee Festival was created to promote the coffee industry in Dak Lak as well as raise awareness of the importance of coffee to the local economy. In 2023, the 8th Buon Ma Thuot Coffee Festival is expected to attract over 100,000 locals and tourists. The theme of this year's festival is "Buon Ma Thuot - Destination of the world's coffee".

If you like coffee, the Coffee Festival in Dak Lak is a must-see event. It's a fantastic opportunity to learn about the history and culture of coffee in Vietnam as well as taste some of the best coffee in the world. The festival is also an ideal place to meet other coffee lovers and learn about the latest trends in the coffee industry.

1. When was the first Coffee Festival in Dak Lak held?

2. Where is the Coffee Festival celebrated?

3. What activities are taken part in at the Coffee Festival?

4. How many visitors are expected to join the 8th Coffee Festival?

5. Is the Coffee Festival an ideal place to meet other coffee lovers?

Task 6: Rewrite the sentences without changing the meaning.

1. It rained heavily outside. However, my sister went to school on time.

Although \_\_\_\_

2. The distance from my school to the Aeon Mall supermarket is about 20 km. It is

3. It is a good idea for us to eat more coloured vegetables and avoid eating sugar or drinking soft drinks.

We should \_

4. What is the distance between here and the nearest post-office?

How far \_

5. Although the weather was cold and rainy, the concert was still a success. (however)

**Task 7.** Write complete sentences, using the given words and phrases. You may have to change the words or add some.

1. My mother / will / make / a costume / me.

2. At the Mid-Autumn Festival / , / we / eat / mooncakes / and / make / lanterns.

3. Although / the last holiday / be not / long, it / be / memorable / and / funny.

# Đáp án

Task 1: Choose the word with a different way of pronunciation in the underlined part.

- 1. D
- 2. C
- 3. B
- 4. B

## Task 2: Choose the word with a different stress pattern

- 1. D
- 2. A

# Task 3: Choose the best option to complete each sentence

- 1. C
- 2. A
- 3. A
- 4. D
- 5. B 6. A
- 0. A 7. B
- 7. D 8. B
- 9. B
- 10. A

Task 4: Read the passage and choose the correct answer to each question.

- 1. B
- 2. D
- 3. B
- 4. B
- 5. A

# **Task 5:** Read the passage and answer the questions.

- 1. It was held in 2005.
- 2. It is celebrated in Buon Ma Thuot City.
- 3. They are coffee tastings, coffee competitions, and cultural performances.
- 4. Over 100,000 visitors.
- 5. Yes, it is.

Task 6: Rewrite the sentences without changing the meaning.

- 1. Although it rained heavily outside, my sister went to school on time.
- 2. It is about 20km from my school to Aeon Mall supermarket.
- 3. We should eat more coloured vegetables and avoid eating sugar or drinking soft drinks.
- 4. How far is it from here to the nearest post-office?
- 5. The weather was cold and rainy. However, the concert was still a success.

Task 7. Write complete sentences, using the given words and phrases. You may have to change the words or add some.

- My mother will make a costume for me.
  At the Mid-Autumn Festival, we eat mooncakes and make lanterns.
  Although the last holiday wasn't long, it was memorable and funny.